215 February 2022
Dear Parent/Carer,

Today it was lovely to see the children return to school so positively after
our February break. Next week we will be holding Parents’ Evenings, and these will again be
via telephone. These will take place on Tuesday 1% and Wednesday 2" March in the
afternoon/evening with a choice of times and days. Please make sure your Wisepay account
is activated and that your contact number is correct, we will use the first contact number on
the school system unless otherwise told. Please note Year 4 Parents’ Evening will be held
later in the term. The booking system on Wisepay will be open from Tuesday 22" February
at 5 p.m.

The PTFA will be holding their first meeting of the year at 6 pm on the 22" February at
school. We are always looking for new members to join our supportive team; you don't
need to make a regular commitment, just help when you can. If you are interested or have
any ideas, we would love to see you there.

Clubs will continue as last term with the same start and finish times. We do have a few
places available for Basketball for Year 3 children, if you would like a place, please contact
Mr Hodgson.

| would also like to clarify term dates for the end of this term and the start of the Summer
Term. We will break up for Easter on Thursday 31t March with the children returning to
school on Wednesday 20" April. This is because of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with
school having one extra day holiday to celebrate the occasion. We will be holding some
whole school activities in the Summer Term to celebrate this event.

Yours sincerely

o

Mr D W Hodgson
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